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FIRE STATION #7-4 
 Fire Station #7-4 is a new station located at 835 Nashville Road 

in Kleinburg. The station will be approximately 10,250 square 
feet and meets current Accessibility for Ontarians with 
Disabilities Act (AODA) standards.  The overall design of the 
station compliments the heritage features of the local community 
as set out within the guidelines of the Kleinburg - Nashville 
Heritage Conservation District Study for new developments. The 
station will be constructed to meet Leadership in Energy and 
Environmental Design (LEED) Silver Certification. 

During construction, a waste management program has been 
implemented to further reduce the building’s impact on natural 
resources.  

The building has achieved substantial performance and 
occupancy.  

The grand opening is scheduled for January 2020. 

 

 

 

• Mechanical & electrical work completed 
• Ongoing site reviews by Vaughan Fire 

and Building Inspectors 
• Substantial Performance and Occupancy 

achieved 
• Grand Opening - January 2020 
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835 Nashville Rd. 

Tiffany Szeto 

Thomas Brown 
Architects Inc. 
Bondfield Construction 
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